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Mark Latham has introduced a proposed law to force the NSW Anti-Discrimination Board to: 

reject vexatious and frivolous complaints; and reject complaints against people with brain damage. 

This bill also clarifies that the ADB has no power over people who do not live in New South 

Wales and closes a loophole that allows vexatious complainants to bring matters to the New South 

Wales Civil and Administrative Tribunal, even if they have been rejected.  

 

The ADB is appropriating to itself an authority it does not have because the correct authority has 

already given a decision which is binding. 


